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Parking Near the School Site
We have received a number of complaints regarding inconsiderate parking
by parents accessing the school in the mornings and afternoons, including

parking outside the main school gates and parking across private driveways. 

Parking responsibly
As with the majority of primary schools in the country, we do not have a

‘parent’ car park. If you do need to drive to drop off children at Breakfast
Club in the morning, please park considerately and ensure you are not
obstructing  access to the staff car park. Please be respectful of our

neighbours by not parking on private driveways. and remember that parking
on ziz-zag lines at any time of the day is prohibited.

Our children’s safety is our main priority and this includes their journey to
and from school. We appreciate your support in this matter.

For health and safety reasons we do not allow
pupils to wear jewellery in school. The

exceptions to this rule are earring studs in
pierced ears. Pupils are required to remove any
items during PE lessons to prevent them from

causing injury.
Please note: teachers are not permitted to

remove earrings from pupils. 

Jewellery Policy at Heath Mount

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
What a busy week we’ve had! On Tuesday 2Z visited
Trident Reach Care Home and entertained them with
some lovely singing – and what a fabulous job they did! 
On Thursday, we had an amazing turnout for the Year 6
SATs workshop where lots of important information was
shared by Miss Brook and Miss Balmond for the best ways
to support our Year 6 children. Thank you to all those
parents who attended. Thank you also to the parents who
attended the NSPCC coffee morning this morning.
Finally, this week – Culture Day. How lovely it is to see
all the different cultures of our school being represented
and the children have been so enthusiastic about all the
different countries they have been learning about. We
have also raised a massive £200 which will be used to
buy scooters for our OPAL lunchtimes.
Another busy week coming up:
Wednesday 11th December – Winter Fayre
Thursday 12th December – Christmas Jumper Day
Have a lovely weekend
Miss Beech
Deputy Head



PE TIMETABLE

Plain, white T-Shirt/polo shirt
A blue school jumper in cold weather

Black shorts, plain black tracksuit
bottoms or black leggings

Trainers/black pumps
Elasticated blue, black or white headscarf

(if appropriate)
Children must wear their

PE uniform from home
on the day of their PE

lesson

The Christmas
Lunch will be held on

Wednesday 18th
December. If your

child usually brings
a packed lunch to

school and they
would like to have a
school meal on this
day, please submit
a payment of £3 on

Arbor and inform
the school office

beforehand. 





Rights Respecting Article
We are actively promoting children's rights and ensuring they know them.
 Please see an 'Article of the Week' below for you to share with your child.


